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The Lirde~ Cdleg$ ~-do:~,~~ 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: November 8, 1974 

At a meeting of the Statewide Consortium of Colleges and Universities in 

Columbia, Thursday, November 7, Dr. Howard A. Barnett, Vice President and Dean of 

the Faculty at The Lindenwood Colleges, was elected to the Executive Boa~d of the 

Forum on Community Concern. The Forum is a cooperative program to provide educa­

tional resources for community leadership through funds provided under Title I 

of Health, Education and Welfare department. The Executive Board has give members, 

one from each geographical region of the state. 

The Executive Board will be appointing an executive secretary and administeri~.g 

the 1975 program of the Forum. The participants in the Forum include fourteen 

colleges and universities. Through participation, Lindenwood is enabled to bring 

educational services to St. Charles city and county government and civic leaders. 

The 1975 project for Lindenwood will be a leadership training program in 

areas of planning and development. Representatives of the Citizens Advisory 

Group, St. Charles City Planning and Zoning Commission, and St. Charles County 

Planning and Zoning Commission have met with the Lindenwood staff to detert!line 

needs and program. 
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For further information contact: 
Dr. Howard Barnett 
723-7152 or (toll free) 946-6912 
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